Office of the Dean

April 4, 2017

Barbara Dennis Education 4000 IUB

Dear Barbara,

You've been selected as a recipient of the Trustees Teaching Award. Congratulations! The pool of nominees for this year's award was extremely strong. You should be very proud of this recognition.

A "Celebration of Teaching" will be held on April 21, 2017 1:30 in the School of Education auditorium to honor you, along with other faculty and Indiana teachers who are also being recognized for their outstanding teaching.

In addition to a \$2500 taxable monetary award, you will receive a certificate and have your name placed on a perpetual plaque honoring current and previous winners of the award.

All School of Education faculty, staff and Al's are invited to attend the Celebration of Teaching and we hope you will invite your family, friends, and students to attend as well. If you have any questions, about the Celebration of Teaching, please contact Janet Fox in the Office of Undergraduate Education.

Once again, congratulations on this well deserved award!

Best Regards,

Gary M. Crow

Interim Executive Associate Dean

cc:

Terry Mason, Dean

Keith Barton, Associate Dean for Undergraduate Education